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We want to thank everyone who worked the General Election in November.  We recognize and appreciate 

your commitment to making sure the electoral process works and that every voter has an opportunity to 

vote. The Board of Elections depends on the community volunteers to conduct elections and they cannot 

happen without you.  

What’s next!  The recruitment team is working on payroll for the Election Workers. Those who selected to 

receive the service stipend for their volunteer service, will receive their stipend checks no later than six 

weeks after Election Day. The service stipend checks will be mailed to your address of record. The high 

school students who chose to receive SSL hours in lieu of the stipend can expect the SSL forms to be 

emailed in mid to late December. The SSL coordinator will forward the SSL forms directly to you via email.   

Once payroll is complete the recruitment office will wrap up the 2022 Election Cycle and begin to prepare 

for the 2024 Presidential Election Cycle. This includes a variety of task such as evaluating our current 

Program to identify areas of success, areas of improvement, and reviewing all the feedback we have 

received from the election worker community from both elections.   

 

 

 

 

Concluding the 2022 Election Cycle also 
means saying farewell to our Election 
Worker Recruiters. Most of our Recruiters 
come to the Board of Elections as 
temporary staff and have been with us 
since January 2022. The recruitment team 
has worked tirelessly to recruit volunteers 
to serve as Election Workers. We 
appreciate all the hard work and 
dedication. Best wishes on all your future 
endeavors.  

*There are two permanent team members in office if you 
require assistance 
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Dates to Remember 

December 20, 2022: Stipend Checks are mailed (General Election) 

December 2022:           Pick-A-Pal Drawings 

 

Recruitment Office 

The Recruitment Team is available Monday – Friday from 8:30am to 5pm. Your Recruiter is here to assist 
you through the application, training, and service assignment process. Please contact your Recruiter 
with any questions.  

Recruitment Staff 
 
Election Worker Recruitment Supervisor- Aishah Mills-Pherigo    240-777-8527                                    
 
Election Worker Recruiter- Deborah Hamer 240-777-8571 
  

• General Questions:  Call 240-777-8533 

• Email: election.judge@montgomerycountymd.gov 

• Website: www.777vote.org 

• Mailing Address for office: 
 

Montgomery County Board of Elections 
18753 N. Frederick Avenue, Suite 210 
Gaithersburg, MD  20879 

 

See you in 2024! 

mailto:election.judge@montgomerycountymd.gov
http://www.777vote.org/

